
My wife and I are deeply concerned about the possible expansion of cannabis cultivation in Redwood 

Valley. We presently can not even open our house to fresh air because of the stench from that which is 

already growing in our neighborhood. 

 

Crime is on the increase with little or no law enforcement as related to cannabis. Large gatherings and 

parties are going on with no law enforcement action to stop them. This has caused excess traffic on the 

private road which we maintain at our cost with no contribution from the growers. 

 

My wife has an allergic reaction to and headaches from the cannabis in our neighborhood. I might add 

that we have lived here for 37 years, much longer than any of the neighbors and our life is becoming 

untenable in the home we thought would be our retirement home. 

 

Our quality of life is at stake of being degraded to such a point we may have to leave Mendocino County. 

I am expressing these concerns which I know are shared by others who fear retribution if they voice their 

opinions. 

 

We are asking that you take action to limit the expansion of cannabis growth. Please pass this on to your 

successor. 

 

Respectfully, 

Michael and Sharon Glenn 


